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Summer is coming up, which means vacations! Please be understanding if
your child’s coach is out - they love vacations just as much as you do!  

What's happening?

Reminders

Please be mindful of our facility and don’t wear muddy shoes in our
building. 

If you have a child enrolled in Gym Warrior - please send them in clean
GYM SHOES

Please do not forget to take off any jewelry, apple watches, ect. We
are not responsible for anything that gets lost in the gym/ foam pit

FOOD, DRINKS, AND GUM ARE NOT PERMITTED IN THE LOBBY. ALSO NO
GYMNASTICS OR RUNNING IN THE LOBBY PLEASE!

We are working with engineers to improve our A/C cooling ability. We have added

three portable air conditioning units to make cool-down spots for the kids. We also

added 3 giant floor fans to create a breeze and circulate the air. And of course,

plenty of water breaks at our chilled water fountain. 

The gym will be CLOSED July, 4th and 26th

Parents, if there is no parking left out front, please only park
on the gravel patch on the side of our facility. Do NOT park on

the paved driveway. It affects other businesses around us. 

A t t e n t i o n !



Join us for our last 2 fun camps
this summer!

$200 per child per camp

Trampoline & Tumbling
August 4th-8th
9:00-12:00 PM

Ages 5-12

Gym Warrior
July 7th-11th

9:00-12:00 PM
Ages 5-12
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Clinics
Beginger Tumbling | July 11, 2:30-

3:30 | $20/child
Intermediate Tumbling | July 11,

4:00-5:00 | $20/Child
Advanced Tumbling | July 11, 5:30-

7:00 | $25/Child 
Open Tumbling | July 11 7:00-8:00 |

$10/Child

New Class Alert!
Check out our newest Cheer Prep classes! Perfect way
to build your skills, confidence, and perfect your jumps,

motions, tumbling, and technique! Visit gymnastics-
central.com or call 513-947-0540 for more info

Schedule changes & Tuition Adjusment coming in August
As we gear up for the new season, please note that our annual schedule

updates and tuition adjustments will go into effect starting in August. More
details regarding the revised class schedules will be shared soon, so stay

tuned! We appreciate your continued support and look forward to an
exciting year ahead.

Important Update

Enroll online through our parent portal today!
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Athlete Spotlight

Coach Spotlight
This month's coach spotlight is Coach Bri!  Bri

has been a part of our Gymnastics Central

family for a little over 2 years now. Bri

coaches in our gymnastics up to level 3,

preschool, and T&T up to level 2.  She also

recently stepped up to coach more classes,

so you’ll be seeing her a lot more around the

gym. Make sure to say hello when you see her!

Our Athlete of the Month is Harper Edwards. She has been on

our trampoline & Tumbling Team for 3 years. This 2024-2025

season, she won the regional 4 double mini Championship. Harper

is now a USAG National Champion on double mini out of 78 girls!

She has also been named to the Jumpstart team and will get to

train with national and team coaches. 




